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August 2016 Newsletter 
 

Caruthersville Public Library 
707 West 13th Street, Caruthersville, MO 63830 

(573)333-2480 Fax: (573)333-0552   http:cville.lib.mo.us 
Find us on Facebook at Caruthersville Public Library 

 

Our Semi-annual Book Sale is taking place right now in our 
main conference room – until August 3rd. Pay $5.00 for a bag 
and stuff it full of books, textbooks, reference books, children’s 
books, VHS tapes, CDs or movies. This is a major fund-raiser for 

our library and enables us to purchase new and updated 
materials for our patrons. 

Once it is gone, it won’t be back until January. 
 

Caruthersville Public Library was honored to have State Rep. 
Andrew McDaniel and Conservation Agent Brian Shelton to 
answer children’s questions about outdoor sports, licenses 
and permits, and gun safety on July 26th, as well as providing 
a mini-civics lesson on state government. Thanks!  

 

 

Sunday Movies at the Library 

   August 7 - “Race” (Rated PG-
13)) 

   August 14th - “Without Limits” 
(Rated PG-13)    

   August 21- “Chariots of Fire” 
(Rated PG) 

   August 28 – “Concussion” 
(Rated PG-13) 

Doors open at 1:00 and 
Movies begin at 1:30 

“The only ticket you need is 
your valid library card.” 

  
New Books for July: 
   
 “The Woman in Cabin 10” by 
Ruth Ware 
 “The Muse” by Jessie Burton 
  “Night and Day” by Iris 
Johansen 
   “Smooth Operator” by Stuart 
Woods 
  “Sunday Kind of Love” by 
Dorothy Garlock 
  “Sweet Tomorrows” by Debbie 
Macomber 
  “Truly, Madly, Guilty” by Liane 
Moriarty 
   “High Stakes” by George R.R. 
Martin” 
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School Starts on August 11th 

With schools beginning again on August 11th and the 
children getting back into the routine of studying 
and Accelerated Reader, be sure to bring them in to 
check out our collection of new books. All are 
labeled on the inside with the reading level and the 
AR points for easy reference. 

IF YOUR TWEEN or TEEN WOULD LIKE TO BECOME A PART OF 
OUR TEEN ADVISORY BOARD (TAB), HAVE THEM CONTACT OUR 
DIRECTOR, Mrs. Tidwell, FOR AN APPLICATION. THEY WILL BE 
TAKING PART IN A LOT OF FUN ACTIVITIES IN THE FUTURE AND 
HELPING WITH CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS, AS WELL. 

It’s been a really great summer and thanks to all of 
the Friends of the Library who have helped out by 
providing juice drinks and snacks on Tuesdays, as 
well as helping to set up and organize for the book 
sale. We love you, C’ville!!! 

TumbleBook Library: eBooks for eKids You also may want 
to explore the TumbleBook site online and check out all the 
books, games and features. Our catalog has book descriptions, 
book reviews, as well as author, illustrator and publisher 
information. You can view TumbleBook by clicking the ‘View 
Online” button or on the cover of the book. 

Mrs. Dawn Jordan 
(PIN) and Mrs. 
Fonda Green (MO 
Extension) were a 
big help this year 

providing 
nutrition info for 
the children, as 
well as a number 
of healthy snacks 
during the 8-
week program. 

BOOKGROUP INFORMATION 

The Caruthersville Area Arts 
Council Bookgroup will head 
into a new year in September. 
Read their chosen selection – 
“The French Lieutenant’s 
Woman” by John Fowles and 
then come and discuss it with 
the group of friendly-book-
loving ladies. 

Don’t forget about the 
Bootheel Bookworms, our 
online bookgroup on 
Facebook – Reading “The 
Girls” by Emma Kline for 
August. Join in on the 
discussion. Contact Nikki 
Riggs on Facebook or look 
at our page at 
Caruthersville Public 
Library. 

 

In the Community 
August 5 
- 6, 
2016  

Backyard BBQ 
Festival  Riverfront-
-Caruthersville  5:00  

 


	School Starts on August 11th

